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Jerry and Puth Vinson QL AHH 2 =
7709 Hinsdale Drive 10113 O W

Tampa, FL 33615-3832
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Vinson:

This letter is to confirm your decision to withdraw your request for an informal
conference filed on behalf of William C. Jones concerning Mr. Jones' request to Aloha
Utilities, Inc. in Pasco County for adjustment on water bill.

If you still intend to pursue this matter, please provide a wrillen response indicating

your intention by August 9, 1996 to:

The Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

4075 Esplanade Way

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

If we have not received any correspondence from you by the date listed above, we
will proceed to close the docket and our files on this matter.

i If you have any questions or if I may be of any further assistance to you, please
_contact me at (904)413-6216.

Sincerely,

Bobhie L. Rl:}'e*i

Staff Counsel
_EC: Division of Water and Wastewater
S Division of Records and Reporting DOCUMENT NUMBER -DATF
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